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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

September 30, 2015 

  

CUNEO GILBERT AND LADUCA, LLP FILE CLASS ACTION AGAINST SUBARU 

FOR DANGEROUS HOOD LATCH DEFECT IN MY 2006 SUBARU B9 TRIBECA 

 

Brooklyn, NY, September 30, 2015– On September 30, 2015, Cuneo Gilbert and LaDuca, LLP 

filed a class action in New Jersey Federal District Court, Camden Division, against Subaru of 

America, Inc. Subaru manufactures and sells automobiles, including the 2006 Subaru B9 

Tribeca.  

 

The case alleges that this model year has a dangerous defect which causes the hood to fly open, 

damaging the windshield and blinding the driver, placing the passengers, other motorists, and 

pedestrians at risk. Despite numerous complaints about this issue, Subaru has not issued a recall 

or warned the owners of the thousands of Subaru Tribecas which may be subject to the same 

defect.  

 

If you are the owner of a 2006 or 2007 Subaru Tribeca and would like to discuss your rights of 

recovery, whether you have experienced this defect or not, you may, without any cost or 

obligation, call Benjamin D. Elga at (202) 789-3960, or email him at belga@cuneolaw.com.  

Any member of the proposed class may retain Cuneo Gilbert and LaDuca, LLP or other 

attorneys to serve as your counsel in this action, or you may do nothing and remain an absent 

class member. 

 

Cuneo Gilbert and LaDuca has significant experience in investigating automotive defects. Cuneo 

Gilbert and LaDuca has taken an active role in major recoveries for the owners of defective 

automobiles. For more information, please visit www.cuneolaw.com. 
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If you would like more information about this topic, please contact Benjamin D. Elga, Esq. at 

(202) 789-3960 or email at belga@cuneolaw.com. 

 


